
Beecholme Newsletter April 28th, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,      

The Summer term has started off well. We       
continue our programme of Curriculum Parent 
workshops so you are up to date with how the 
children are learning in school. It is wonderful 
having you back in school and sharing in your 
child’s learning.  

Mrs Sternberg 

Class Photos                                 

Tuesday, 23rd May 2023 

Your child needs to wear their 

school jumper that day. 

Dates 

School Closed 

Bank Holiday—Monday, 1st May 2023 

Bank Holiday—Monday, 8th May 2023 

Summer half-term   

Monday, 29th May 2023– Friday, 2nd June 2023 

School closed—Staff INSET day Monday, 5th June 2023 

First Day Back for Pupils—Tuesday, 6th June 2023 

Please see the school website for all of the school term dates 

for 2022-2023 and 2023-2024. 

Strike Day update 

Tuesday, 2nd May 2023 

Year 1 and Year 4 teachers will be striking and children 
in those classes should remain at home. 

Friends of Beecholme  -Planning Meeting 

Friends of Beecholme (FOBs) would like to let you 
know in advance that there will be two community 
events which parents will organise during the       
Summer term. The two events are the Family Picnic 
and the Summer Fair. FOBs will be preparing for the   
Summer Fair which will take place on Friday, 7th July 
2023. Please look out for the planning meetings so 
you can help.                  

 

Family Picnic 

Friday, 26th May after school. 

Summer Fair 

Friday, 7th July 2023 after school 

Maths Parent Workshop - a message from Miss  

Mantell 

Thank you to all the parents and carers that             

participated in the Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Maths 

Parent Workshops. It was lovely to see so many      

parents involved and enjoying Maths alongside their 

children. The children thoroughly enjoyed showing off 

their amazing Maths knowledge, discussing their 

learning using mathematical language and most      

importantly playing games and having fun. Feedback 

from the parents was very positive. We hope you all 

found the workshop useful and enjoyed completing 

the Maths activities with your child. We look forward 

to hearing how the Maths games are going at home. 

Once again thank you for your continued support!  

 


